
 

INDIAN COUNCIL OF FORESTRY RESEARCH & EDUCATION 
Directorate of Research, New Forest, Dehra Dun  

 

Advertisement No.  BTSG-ICFRE-1(a) /2019-20 

Notice for Extension of the Last Date for Receiving Applications 

With reference to Advertisement No. BTSG-ICFRE-1/2019-20, published in this news paper on 

05.10.2019, the Director General, ICFRE, Dehra Dun has accorded necessary permission to extend the 

period for receiving applications, in the Office of undersigned, for the post of Bamboo Assistant – 01 

post under Bamboo Technical Support Group (BTSG)-ICFRE, Dehra Dun by 30 days from the date of 

publication of this notice. Other terms and condition remain unchanged. This notice is also available at 

www.icfre.org 

 

Deputy Director General (Research)  

Indian Council of Forestry Research & Education 

PO New Forest, Dehra Dun - 248006 
Telefax:  (0135) 2757775 (O) 

E-Mail: ddg_res@icfre.org 
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